
Homework:    

Please see the homework 
folder for Phonics and 
Maths homework. 

 

 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

Thank you to everyone who managed to attend the Phonics lesson and meeting. This should have given a real 
insight into what phonics is all about and how we prepare the children to achieve the Phonics standard by the 
end of their Year 1 journey. Please don’t hesitate to ask any further questions that might occur to you and we will 
always be happy to help. Here is the link to The Little Wandle parents’ area which you might find     
useful. Here you can find out more about phonics and there are little videos to watch giving support if 
required. 
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/ 
 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 

Hello Year 1 

Please send spare clothes to school. Please 

name all jumpers, coats, lunchboxes and   

water bottles. 

Thank you. 

For the 

week:  

11.3.24 

To Do 

Bring a filled water bottle to school every day please, 

which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Monday  

 

DRAGONFLIES PE Come to school dressed in PE kit. 

Multi-sports children come to school dressed in PE 

kit please. 

Tuesday  

 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

CATERPILLARS PE Come to school dressed in PE kit. 

Thursday 

 

DRAGONFLIES PE Come to school dressed in PE kit. 

Friday 

 

CATERPILLARS PE Come to school dressed in PE kit. 

 

 

Please practise for a test on Friday  15th March 

   

 

bear 

pear 

wear 

 

air 

fair 

pair 

hair 

The trigraph air 

ear / ere sounds like 

Tricky Words 

there  where 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/






Can your child read these tricky words by sight? 

This is how we are now learning to write the letters of the alphabet.  


